
Giving to others is the true meaning of the Holiday Season. 
 

On Sunday, December 4th, several Ocean Ridge residents opened their homes to other residents who saw 
amazing displays of Holiday decorating, creativity and a true love for what the season means. 
 
The event raised money for Brunswick Electric's charity - the Warm Homes /Warm Hearts program - and 
the organizers of this event consider this weekend a major accomplishment for the community. 
 
It is for that reason, we want to say: THANK YOU. 
 
Thank you to the 6 homeowners on the Ocean Ridge Holiday Tour who welcomed neighbors into their 
beautifully decorated homes. 

 Thank you to the 240 neighbors who supported the charity and enjoyed their neighbors' homes. 

 Thank you to the ORMA Social Activities Committee for donating $335 from the Tree 
Lighting Ceremony. 

 Thank you to the ORCA sponsored Craft Show for donating $450. 

 Thank You to Brunswick Electric for matching our donation so that $6370 will be donated to Brunswick 
Family Assistance so that others in our county will stay warm this winter. 

 
 

Thank You 
 

on behalf of: 
Joanne Bush 

Judy Cunningham 
 
 
 

Please check out our new ORCA website at orcharities.org 
LIKE US (Ocean Ridge Charities Association Inc.) on Facebook 

www.facebook.com 
or email us at orcharities@gmail.com 

 
 

 


